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To whom it may concern:  
NIPPON STEEL TRADING CORPORATION 

 

Support for Turkey-Syria Earthquake Recovery Efforts 

 

Nippon Steel Trading Corporation decides to donate 1 million yen through the Japanese 

Red Cross to help support of all victims of recent Turkey-Syria earthquake. 

 

We offer our deepest condolences to all the victims of the disaster and sincerely hope 

swifter recovery from these unfortunate events. 
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